MILLARD +
ASSOCIATES

ARCHITECTS LLC

i

June 1, 2017
]

309 Stedman Street

Alaska Commercial Contractors
10006 Grazy Horse Drive
Juneay, AK 98801

Dawson Construction
405 32" Street
Bellingham, WA 98225

Rainforest Contracting, Inc.
PO Box 1786
Petershurg, AK 99833

Wolverine Supply, Inc.
5099 E. Blue Lupine Drive
Wasilla, AK 99654

Re: Petersburg Municipal Power & Light Headquarters Building Remodel — Intent to Award

On May 24, 2017 sealed bids were received and opened for the Petersburg Municipal Power & Light
Headquarters Building Remodel. Rainforest Contracting, inc. was the apparent low bidder.

After careful review of the low bidder's submittal, Rainforest Contracting was found to be responsible
and responsive to the bid requirements. Therefore, it will be the recommendation of the Petersburg
Municipal Power & Light Superintendent to award this project to Rainforest Contracting, Inc., for the
hid amount of 538,600, at the June 19, 2017 Borough Assembly meeting.

Upon formal award by the Assembly, a Notice of Award letter will be issued, with a request for
contractual submittals in preparation for execution of the construction contract.

Thank you to each of the companies for your interest in our project. if you have any questions, feel free
to contact PMPL Superintendent Joe Nelson at {907)772-4203. Attached are copies of the bid results
for your review and information.

Sincerely,

Linda Millard, Principal Architect

Ce: Joe Nelson, PMPL Superintendent
Steve Giesbrecht, Petershurg Borough Manager

Ketchikan, Alaska 99901

Tel: 907.225.7133

studio@millardarchitects.com



